Free/Reduced Price Meal Applications

Applications for the 2022/2023 school year will be available August 2022.

We strongly encourage all parents/guardians to submit a Meal Application.

Completing an application takes less than 10 minutes, and parents only need to complete one Meal Application.

Meal Applications may be downloaded from our website (www.ferndalesd.org) after August 1, 2022 for the 2022/2023 school year. Additionally, families may complete meal applications online at Skyward Family Access. Once you submit an application, your child/children could receive free or reduced-price meals.

It's more than a meal application.

Filling out the School Meal Application also may help provide:

